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From: Shane.Kilcommins  
Sent: Monday 6 January 2020 11:06 
To: Orla X. Corcoran  
Subject: RE: LSRA Consultation on Admission Policies of the Legal Professions 
 
Hi Orla 
 
Many thanks for getting in contact. I made a joint submission, along with other Heads of Law 
Schools, some time ago on admissions policies. I have not considered it further, but I do know that 
the Law Society has recently updated its criteria for admission, and it is now possible for law 
students completing a law degree to take the exams as they progress through their degree. That is a 
welcome development for law students, as it will allow them to complete the FE1 exams in parallel 
with their degree studies. 
 
Kind regards 
Shane 
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